
June 2024
97 Street Renewal

The City of Edmonton will rehabilitate 97 Street, between 51 Avenue and 63 Avenue, to address 

deteriorating roads and sidewalks funded through  the Neighbourhood Renewal Program. This 

project aims to provide Edmontonians with enhanced transportation opportunities and improve 

road safety for all users. Construction is scheduled to begin the week of June 17, and is 

anticipated to be completed in fall 2024. Please watch for signage in the area. Please see the map 

on the back of this bulletin for the project area.

Renewal Work

● Road reconstruction, including asphalt milling and paving

● Concrete work including installation of a bus pad, curb extensions and curb ramps

● New shared pathway to replace the west sidewalk

● Utility relocation

● Property access modifications

● Improving pedestrian crossings and street lighting as required

Access

While construction is underway, traffic will be required to detour around the area. When necessary, 

traffic will be restricted to directional closures with flag control. Pedestrian, local and business access 

will be maintained at all times, where possible. If you have special access requirements, such as DATS, 

please advise the contact person listed below. 

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/97Street or contact:

Alex Cho
Project Manager, Transportation Infrastructure 
Delivery, City of Edmonton 
alexyoungjin.cho@edmonton.ca | 780-691-6856

http://edmonton.ca/97Street
mailto:alexyoungjin.cho@edmonton.ca



